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My name is Chad Kernutt and I have a family of 5. I'm against the Oregon state Gov't 

intruding on WE THE PEOPLE'S rights constantly and making our state a harder and 

more expensive place to live. This attack on diesel trucks will make everything more 

expensive for the farmers on down through the consumers. Every bright idea, that 

Oregon's liberal Gov't in charge under their one party rule, ever comes up with in the 

name of environmental justice or taxing the rich/corporations more, always gets 

passed on to the workers/consumers. Stop the Gov't intrusion into our lives, robbing 

our pockets of our heard earned money for our families, and taking from WE THE 

PEOPLE our rights to life, liberty, and the pursuit of happiness!! I urge you to vote 

YES on HB-3119 and stop this foolishness and government intrusion and violation of 

our rights at once!! 

Sincerely, 

Chad Kernutt 

Albany, Oregon 

IN GOD WE TRUST 


